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Term Dates 2019 
30th September - Alice in Wonderland  
2nd October        -Deadline for photographs 
17th October – Year 6 Parent Consultation. 

Half term 21 – 25 October 
28th October Inset Day 

Last Day of Term 20th December. 
Return to school 7th January 2020. 

 
 
 
 

Our next event week is …. 
 
 
Find overleaf the plans for the exciting learning and activities the pupils  
will be taking part in for Book Week, starting on Monday 30th September. 
Take note of our dress up day on Thursday, get creative with your extreme  
reading photos and look forward to bedtime stories being read that you 
can share with your child. These will be added to our website at www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk. Also 
each class are having time at the end of the day where you can come in for a book and biscuit with your 
child. 

Training from TPAT 
We wanted to let you know about some Teacher Training enquiry sessions being held for Teaching Assistants and 
parents/carers, plus any other interested staff, to find out about training to teach through TPAT, Cornwall Teaching 
School and SCITT. This term they are holding 2 enquiry afternoons, held in 3 different areas that will hopefully be 
accessible for all. This is a chance for those interested in teaching to find out more about the different options and 
how the training will look over the year. It will also be an opportunity for people to find out about the qualifications 
needed to enter the profession, potential grants, bursaries and future career opportunities within TPAT. 
  
The 2 dates and venues are:  
 8th October at Penwith College (room to be confirmed) – 2-3pm       
20th November at Roche School 2-3pm 
 
For any more information contact Kath Williams on 01208 74969 

 
 

          
 
 
 
 

Yesella, our lovely Forestry teacher, 
has secured a grant from The 
Cornwall Gardens Trust for £200, the 
grant will be spent on specific 
specified items and we are in 
discussion with teachers and pupils to 
decide where it would be best spent.  
 
 

Aldi Sports stickers 
Thanks for those of you 
who shop in Aldi we have 
been receiving the stickers 
and these are displayed on 
the poster in our corridor.  
Keep spending…. 
 
 
 

Email Addresses 

We are aiming to move away from 
sending texts as this costs the school 
every time they send one home.  If 
you could let us know your email 
address that would be really helpful 
and we can also ensure that 
Newsletters are sent home via this 
so that everyone gets a copy to read. 
Data Collection forms will be coming 
out soon so you can add your email 
address to those.   Many thanks 

School Census 

Next Thursday, 3rd October, it 
is School Census day. The 
menu for this day will be fish 
fingers and chips. All Key stage 
1 children will be ordered a 
school dinner so you can 
encourage your child/ren to 
try school dinners. They can 
still bring in their packed lunch 
in case they decide they really 
don’t like it. 

Book Week 

M&M Productions 
Next Monday there is a 
production by M&M, as 
parents with children in the 
school can tell you these 
performances are always loved 
by the children and inspire 
their creativity.  The School 
pays the majority of the cost 
but a £2.00 contribution would 
help towards ensuring we can 
provide these learning 
experiences in the future. 

 


